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Newsletter 12 June 2022 

12 June : The Most Holy Trinity 
 

Monday: St Anthony of Padua, Franciscan Priest 

Thursday: St Richard of Chichester, Bishop 
 

MASS 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

 
 

Confession – Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am, Saturday 9.45am,  

Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 
 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 
 

 

You can use this code to make a donation to Holy 

Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


THE RETURN TO CHURCH 

The Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales has issued a 

statement encouraging a return to regular attendance at Mass on Sundays 

and Holydays of Obligation. The Bishops say: “In the Holy Sacrifice of 

the Mass, the Lord’s Supper, the Lord Jesus entrusted to us the precious 

gift of Himself. With humility, we glory in being a Eucharistic people for 

whom attendance at Mass is essential.” 

 

KEPING THE CHURCH CLEAN 

Now that parish life is returning to normality after the pandemic, we are 

trying to organise a cleaning rota for the church .If you would be 

interested in helping please sign up on the list in the church porch or 

email Mary Iles (maryiles@btinternet.com) Please state whether your 

prefer Friday or Saturday mornings and also give your contact details. 

 

THE LAURELS SCHOOL 

Providing an independent education with a Catholic ethos for girls aged 

eleven to eighteen, the Laurels School is in Our Lady’s Close SE19 3FA. 

There are school buses from Chelsea, Battersea, Clapham and elsewhere 

in South London. For details see thelaurelsschool.org.uk 

 

MORE HOUSE SCHOOL 

Situated in Pont Street, just off Sloane Street, More House School is a 

small independent Catholic school for girls aged eleven to eighteen, 

Upcoming Open Days are on Wednesday 15 June and Wednesday 22 

June. For more details or to discuss the admission process, please contact 

the school on 020 7235 2855 or see their website morehouse.org.uk 

 

SAN IGNACIO DE LOYOLA 

An opera by Domenico Zipoli (1688 - 1725), to mark the 400th 

Anniversary of the Canonisation of St Ignatius, the First UK 

performances by El Parnaso Hyspano. Friday 8 July at 7.30pm in The 

Little Oratory, Brompton Road SW7 2RP, Saturday 9 July at the Church 

of the Immaculate Conception, 114 Mount Street W1K 3AH (entrance 

form Farm Street). For details and tickets: elparnasohyspano.com 

 

THE ORATORY GARDEN PARTY 

Saturday 25 June, 12noon to 5.00pm, to raise funds for The London 

Charity. Lunch, Tea, Gifts, Books, Fashion, Plants, Games. 

GREGORIAN CHANT 

A practical day of workshops and 

talks, Saturday 2 July, 10.30am to 

4.30pm, at St Thomas More Church, 

420a Long Lane, Bexleyheath DA7 

5JW. For further details, please see 

the notice in the church porch or the 

website latin-liturgy.org Cost £20 

(includes lunch), children free. 

 

GROWING IN PEACE WITH 

MARY 

A day of meditation with Fr Jacques 

Philippe, Saturday 24 September, 

9.00am to 5.15pm, at Holy Apostles 

Church, 47 Cumberland St, Pimlico, 

SW1 4LY. Booking compulsory: 

jphilippelondonretreat@gmail.com. 

Price £25. No charge for priests, 

religious and seminarians. Book now!! 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

There is Children’s Liturgy at the 

10.00am Mass. Parents are invited to 

take their children to the Monckton 

Room before the start of Mass. 

 

#HELPUKRAINE – APPEAL 

Ukrainian Churches and community 

organisations have united to work 

with accredited and registered 

Ukrainian charities to provide 

medicines, food and critical services 

to support the most vulnerable to 

overcome the consequences and 

trauma of war. For details of how to 

donate see the website: ucc-

gb.com/post/helpukraine-emergency-

appeal. 

RECOLLECTION 

The next Recollection is on 

Tuesday 14 June, beginning at 

6.30pm, with the following topics: 

(a) United in the Eucharist, and (b) 

True Friendship. For more 

information contact Sally Gloyne: 

sallygloyne@gmail.com 

 

TAKE THE FIRST STEP 

CAFOD’s Gap year programme, 

“Step into the Gap” is a great 

opportunity for Young Adults aged 

18 to30 to immerse themselves in 

interactive experiences, develop 

leadership skills while exploring 

the faith, and meeting new people.  

This is a chance to reflect on your 

role in global society while 

spending a year inspiring other to 

act for the poor and most 

marginalised. Based in the UK, 

with accommodation, travel and 

stipend included. Take the first 

step and find out more information 

and how to apply for September 

2022 go to cafod.org.uk/gapyear 

 

APPEAL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

Although it is still quite early days 

in the arrival of displaced persons 

from Ukraine, the Ukrainian 

Cathedral in London is setting up a 

Welcome Centre under their 

Cathedral in Binney Street, off 

Oxford Street. They are looking 

for volunteers to assist refugees in 

settling in this country. For details 

see: ukrainianwelcomecentre.org 

mailto:maryiles@btinternet.com
https://www.thelaurelsschool.org.uk/
https://www.morehouse.org.uk/
https://www.elparnasohyspano.com/
http://latin-liturgy.org/meetings
mailto:jphilippelondonretreat@gmail.com
https://www.ucc-gb.com/post/helpukraine-emergency-appeal
https://www.ucc-gb.com/post/helpukraine-emergency-appeal
https://www.ucc-gb.com/post/helpukraine-emergency-appeal
mailto:sallygloyne@gmail.com
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/For-young-people/CAFOD-Gap-year
https://www.ukrainianwelcomecentre.org/

